
I helped with the initial political drive and later worked with the 
Secretary of State’s office and Oregon State Police trying to 
quick start the implementation process. It was clear to me two 
years ago that OSP’s leaders were willing, able and ready to 
implement the process as soon as possible.


I appreciate your efforts to make Oregon safer and follow the will 
of the people.


Charles Mitchell

“I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. Please 
pass HB 3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is 
ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full 
implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 
to reduce gun violence. It’s time to begin saving lives. ”


